
 

 

Next Meeting of the 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 

June 28, 2011 at 7:00 P.M. 
  

June 28, Meeting – Agenda  
1.     Introduction of guests and new members 
2.     Secretary’s report 
3.     Treasurer’s report 
4.     Collector’s Corner 
5.     Old Business 
6.     New Business 
7.     Intermission break – enjoy the coffee and doughnuts 
8.     Monthly Program; A Regular Auction 
9.     Door and Membership prizes 
10.  Adjournment – please help replace the tables and chairs 

  

May Meeting 

Thirty-four members and two guests, Amanda D. and Ron B. were in attendance at the meeting. 

The secretary’s report as published in the May newsletter was presented and accepted. 

The treasurer’s report was presented and accepted. 
  

May Business 

George M. read a letter from Arthur Fitts, candidate for ANA Vice-President, telling of his 
 experiences and commitment  to the ANA. 

Frank T. told of the upcoming 2011 show doing well with 53 dealers signed up. 

The $300.00 ANA scholarship for this Summer Seminar will be forwarded to next year.   

Three club members asked to be on a scholarship list for next year’s Seminar classes. 

 We discussed the situation of having our Exhibit cases outside the bourse area. The cases would 
 be watched by our security guards and registration people during the day and carried into the 
 bourse room in the evening. 

 We are trying to set up a Scout Merit Badge Clinic where scouts can take their tests to receive a 
 Numismatic Merit Badge. This will probably take place at future Society meeting rather than the 
 Coin Show.  More on this at the June meeting. 

 It was again discussed that Barbara has asked the membership for members to write a short story 
 or article about coin collecting to be used in advertising for the club show in newspapers or on web 
 page.  If you are able to help with this please send the info to my E-mail. 

 Amanda and Ron applied and were accepted into club membership. 
  

Collector’s Corner 

Members showing numismatic items were; 

James N., David C., Mike W., David J., Ed H., John H., Terry C., Chuck M., Karen D., Bill K., 
Dan U., Amanda D. and Bob C. 

  

Auction 

An eleven lot auction was held with seven lots selling. 
  

Door Prize 



 

 

 May door prize winners were: Bill P., Frank K., John H., Mark E., Sam C., Karen D., Moe B., James 
 N., Frank T., Ron B., Don P., Mike W., Ed H., Milt N., and Bruce B. 

 Membership Prize 

Ed H. was our membership winner for May with a 1903 Barber Half Dollar. 
  

Volunteer Prize 

Dan U. won a 1909 Indian Cent. 
  

ANA’s Web Space Page 

Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) 
We do need help with this and ask the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art 
work and newsletters to the site. We will also tell of the show exhibit titles as we receive the forms. 

 

YN Giveaway Box 

Thank you to everyone that has donated coins, tokens and other numismatic material for our YN 
Giveaway Box.  We will not be in need of any more material this year! 

  

Coin Show Exhibits 

We do have seven exhibits totaling 12 cases for Coin Show Exhibits this year. The three exhibiting  
categories remain to be Adult, Young Numismatist and Best of Show. Please tell your family and  
friends attending the show to view the exhibits and vote with a ballot slip on the category of “Best of  
Show”.   

  

June Collector’s Corner 

Please bring an item(s) for our show and tell session.  
  

Show Business! 
At this June meeting we will discuss the times and places that helpers will be needed. Show set-up  
will start at 2:00 P.M. Wednesday afternoon and go until the evening hours. Finishing touches of  
set-up will be at 5:00 A.M. Thursday morning. 
  

Frank K. tells that the helpers that will transport coin cases with their vehicles will be needed at the  
ANA warehouse at 1:30 Wednesday afternoon. 
  

We will again discuss this information at the June meeting. 
  

  

George Mountford 

Secretary 
 


